
 

Salvage Vehicle Theft Exams 
 

 

There has been a change to the procedure for the Salvage Vehicle Theft Examinations performed by the 

Marion County Sheriff’s Office. The Marion County Sheriff’s Office will be doing these inspections 

electronically only, there will be no more inspections in the paper form. A link has been provided below 

for an instructional video on the process and also a link is provided to apply for an examination. You 

must fill out the online form completely and pay for the examination prior to scheduling the inspection. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact Chief Deputy Fisher at 641-828-2220. 

 

Instructional Video: 

 http://www.iowadot.gov/mvd/SalvageTheft/SalvageTheftRequestorVideo.htm 

 

Examination Form: 

https://salvagetheft.iowadot.gov/SalvageThefTtitle  
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